
 

  Community Police Review  
  Commission Memorandum 
 

 

 
 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION      DATE: JANUARY 25, 2023 
  
FROM:  RIVERSIDE POLICE DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION FROM THE RIVERSIDE POLICE DEPARTMENT – LICENSE 

PLATE READER PROGRAM. 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a presentation from Riverside Police Department regarding License Plate Reader 
Program. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Community Police Review Commission receive a presentation from the Riverside Police 
Department on License Plate Reader Program.  
  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
At the December 14, 2022, Community Police Review Commission Meeting, Commissioners 
requested the Riverside Police Department provide a presentation on the License Plate Reader 
Program.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Approved by: Megan Stoye, CPRC Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


